
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT:  John Deere 325G Compact Track Loader (Skid Loader) trade  

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

Public Works has reached out to Midwest Machinery Company again 

this year for a quote to trade the 2024 John Deere 325G Compact Track 

Loader for a new 2025 John Deere 325G Compact Track Loader equally 

equipped. The trade in balance is $8,952.50. This is a planned 

replacement and has been budgeted for within the Streets and Parks 

Capital Equipment Plan. We would accept delivery of the 2025 model 

after December 1, 2024.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to move forward with the purchase of the new 

2025 John Deere 325G Compact Track Loader and trade in the current 

2024 John Deere 325G Compact Track loader at a cost of $8,952.50. 










